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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: URGENT FOLLOW UP ON GPPC REQUEST IN FAVOR OF CULION SCHOOLS
1 message

Florita Rodriguez <florita.rodriguez0001@deped.gov.ph> Tue, Feb 28, 2023 at 12:03 AM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: "ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com" <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Florita Rodriguez <florita.rodriguez0001@deped.gov.ph>
Date: Mon, Feb 27, 2023 at 11:55 PM
Subject: URGENT FOLLOW UP ON GPPC REQUEST IN FAVOR OF CULION SCHOOLS
To: <denr_rpao4b@yahoo.com>

The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard
Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila

           Through: The Asst. Regional Director for Technical Services
                           The Chief Surveys and Mapping Division

Sir/Madam:
          Warm greetings to each and every one in your good offices.
          On behalf of the concerned School Heads of DepEd Culion District, being assigned as field Supervisor of our
Schools Division of Palawan, may I humbly request for the attention of your good office on the requested Geographic
Position Plane Coordinates (GPPC) Certification of the following schools which I have already requested the office of
PENRO for this matter.
          1) Balanga Elementary School
          2) Baldat Elementary School
          3) Butnongan Elementary School
          4) Cabulihan Elementary School
          5) Canimango Elementary School
          6) Culion National High School
          7) Detopiak elementary School
          8) Luac Elementary School
          9) Lumber Camp Elementary School
          10) Malaking Patag Elementary School

         Hereto is the file/copy of the submitted request at PENRO. It is my fervent hope that Our schools will be granted the
certification/s for us to register the school sites in the Registry of Deeds.

          My unending gratitude. With you in the service, we are truly blessed having you and your field personnel who are
very accommodating every  time we went into their field offices (CENRO Coron and PENRO Palawan).

                                                                     FLORITA P. RODRIGUEZ
                                                               Public Schools District Supervisor
                                                                     Deped Culion District
                                                                          (09985510584)

This communication may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is originally addressed. Any disclosure, copying, 

dissemination, or any action taken in reliance to it by others, other than the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. The opinions, conclusions, and statements expressed in this message are 

those of the sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of Education.
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